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January Open House Feedback 

Open house events to share information about the Bridging to Tomorrow Project were held on 
January 26 and January 27, 2016. Almost 200 people attended the events. 

Overall, feedback and comments from the public regarding the project was positive. A total of 26 
people filled out comment forms. 

Residents were interested in knowing more about how cyclists and pedestrians would share the 
multi-use pathways on the new Traffic Bridge, bridge lighting, and how the bridge could be used 
for public events and festivals. 

Regarding the North Commuter Parkway, resident’s questions and comments focused on how 
the Northeast Swale would be protected, how animals would be affected, the potential for noise 
and light pollution, questions about the future freeway the province is expecting to build, and 
access to the Parkway from Wanuskewin Road and Highways 5 and 41. 

A complete list of Frequently Asked Questions regarding the project are located in the Related 
Documents section of this page.  

 

 

 


